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Minutes of Jerome Township Board of Trustees  Meeting

 FORE NG, 10148

Held August 29, 2019 20

The Jerome Township Board of Trustees met in a continued regular session on August
29,2019 at 7:00 a.n. Board Chairman Joe Craft called the meeting to order. Ronald Rhodes, Joe
Craft and C.J. Lovejoy answered the roll call. Also in attendance were Doug Stewart (Fire
Chief/Director of Departments) and members of the public.

Mr. Stewart reported that Foust Plumbing was out and has diagnosed the water issue as
possibly being the back flow preventer. They will follow up with the Director of Departments
when there are certain that this is the problem.

Chief Stewart indicated he had a company in Wisconsin that is interested in the old fire
engine and has made an offer of $20,000. He stated that no broker was willing to sell the engine
due to the rusted frame rail issue. The Chief is to check with the Union County Prosecutor
regarding any requirement for bids or whether the Board can accept the offer and on any liability
issues.

Mr. Stewart reported that as of August 28 the Township had received twenty applications
for zoning inspector (this is an additional nine from what was reviewed at the August 22
meeting.) The Board reviewed the new applications. From the first review, a total of five were
selected to request additional information to move forward. From this second review, four were
selected. The deadline for applications is August 30 at 4:00 p.m.

At 7:59 a.m. it was moved by Joe Craft and seconded by C.J. Lovejoy that the Jerome
Township Board of Trustees adopt the following motion:

The Jerome Township Board of Trustees continue the regular meeting to Thursday,
September 5, 2019 at 7:00 a.m. at the Township Hail.

The vote resulted as follows:
Ronald Rhodes, yes
Lonnie (Joe) Craft, yes
Charles (C.J.) Lovejoy, yes
The motion carried.

Laitnie (Joé) Craft, Chairman

A ALY

Robert Caldwell, Fiscal Officer







